
 

 

 
 

15th March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 10 Parent Consultation Evening Using School Cloud – Monday 20th March 2023, 3.30pm – 6pm 
 
Online Appointment Booking  
 
We are running our Parents Consultation Evenings via School Cloud.  This allows you to choose your own appointment 
times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your appointments.  The appointments will run via video 
conferencing.  Below is a link to a video showing you how the system will work. 
 
Video Appointments: Parents - How to attend appointments over video call - SchoolCloud 
 
Appointments can be made from 4pm on Tuesday 14th March 2023 until 3pm on Monday 20th March 2023. 
 
Please visit qegsashbourne.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointment.  Please note it is the details for priority contact 1 
and priority contact 2 with parental responsibility which have been uploaded to SchoolCloud. You need to make sure the 
details match exactly to be able to log in.  If you experience any difficulty in logging in, please contact Mr Daughtry 
daughtry@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk so we can assist.  
 
All appointments will last 5 minutes in total and the conversations will be focussed on the students’ progress in the 
individual subject area. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs H Caton 
Head of Year 10 
Email: catonh@queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk  
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